
St Laurence Catholic Primary School 
Autumn Term Newsletter  7  -  October 2022 

Through God's grace, a community growing in knowledge and understanding.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been quite an eventful week at St. Laurence. We have had several interesting visitors. 

On Wednesday, Miss Peck organised for us to have a visit from a member of Cambridge 

United to launch their environmental project - Planet League. 

On Thursday, we were visited by Mr Andy Stone who is the Director of Education from the 

Diocese of East Anglia. He is new to his post and is keen to get to know all of our schools. He 

was very impressed by our pupils and staff and can see just how hard everyone is working. 

On Friday, we had another visit from The Skipping Man. I’m sure your children will tell 

you all about it. They had some high octane fun! 

Finally, remember to book your face to face appointment for Parents 

Night through your ParentMail app. 

Have a fantastic half-term break! 

Mrs McGhee Wallace and the team at St. Laurence 

Ten:Ten Newsletter           

 

Committed to the words 

of Christ and the Gospel 

Values. 

 

 

 

 Head of School          

Mrs McGhee Wallace 

Assistant Head                          

Mrs Chalklin 

SENCo/Inclusion 

Mrs Harvey 

 

Our Classes 

Wrens   Miss Tanvir     

Skylarks Miss Armstrong

-         Mortlock   

Nightingales Miss Peck 

Kingfishers Mrs Chalklin 

Doves Mr Jiggins  

Quails Miss Ward 

Swallows Miss Corcoran 

Magpies Mr Fitt 

Owls Miss Beringer 

Kestrels Mr Pepper 

   

TERM DATES 

Autumn Term 

Inset days: 1st and 2nd 

September 

Monday 5th September –                      

Wednesday 21st December 

 

Half term:  

Monday 24th October –  

Friday 28th October 

 

 

 For yours and your           

children’s safety, please do 

not enter the car park unless 

you have permission to do so, 

in your car. 

Administrative Officer       Administrative Assistant                                                                                                                                  

Mrs Rokitnicka      Miss Tu                

 

                                                               

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/




Please remember to label your child’s water 

bottle so that if it goes missing, we can       

hopefully reunite them. 

It is the responsibility of your child to keep a 

hold of their own water bottle and I’m sure you 

can understand that school is not and cannot be 

responsible for knowing the whereabouts of 

270 water bottles. 

Many thanks 

Mrs McGhee Wallace 











Today, we had the most gorgeous welcome      

liturgy for the newest members of our school. 

Father Simon came to help us officially welcome 

Wrens class to the community of St. Laurence. 

Parents and families joined in the celebrations 

too. 

A big thank you to Miss Tanvir and the Wrens 

team for preparing the children so well. 

  

Spotlight 

on… 

Wrens! 



  





  

 
 
 
 
 

 
    
 
 
 

 Click here for more information. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Online 

Safety 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/sendit


21/10/22 - YR Welcome Liturgy, in the Hall at 2.30 p.m. 

04/11/22 - LKS2 Mass, in the Hall at 2.15 p.m. 

07/11/22—Individual School Photos 

11/11/22 - UKS2 Mass, in the Hall at 2.15 p.m. 

15/11/22 - Parent Evening 

16/11/22 - Parent Evening 

07/12/22 - YR Nativity Performance at 2.15 p.m. 

14/12/22 - KS1 Advent Service in the Hall at  2.15 and 5.30 p.m.                 
 


